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The MPAA and court must realize that this is not a case of piracy.  It is about software 
development for a new operating system.  Linux has no DVD support.  DeCSS was written 
strictly as a program to allow DVD viewing within the Linux OS, nothing more. 
 
If DeCSS must be referred to as "pirating" software, it is important to note that it is not the first 
of it's kind.  Other programs have been written although not as widely distributed.  Why then 
does the MPAA sit up and take notice of DeCSS.  It seems to me that it's all about the $$$.  
Corporate America must not be allowed to regulate free software development. 
 
I and many others are deeply upset that this sort of unfair "software regulation in the 
name of corporate enterprise" is being legislated.     


